
 

 

April 4, 2022 

 
The Honorable Kumar P. Barve 
Chairman 
House Environment and Transportation Committee 
Room 251 
6 Bladen Street 
Annapolis, MD 21401 

RE: SB557-Baltimore County-West Baltimore County Redevelopment Authority 
Sponsor: Senator Sydnor 

 
Dear Chairman Barve, 

This is to inform you that Senate Bill 557-Baltimore County-West Baltimore County 
Redevelopment Authority has received a FAVORABLE vote from the Baltimore County 
Delegation.  

I respectfully request that you consider the recommendation of the Baltimore County Delegation 
when voting on this bill.  I would also request that the sponsor of the bill be changed to Baltimore 
County Delegation. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Pat Young 
Chairman 
Baltimore County Delegation 


